
   
                                                                                                                                     

 
 

 

 

 

To:  Domestic Agencies 

 Nominated Companies 

 

 

 

   

Date: 22 June 2020 

 

 

Reference:  IO/20/CFT/7-497/LLU-Supply of Components, Prototypes, and Tests for ITER 

Diagnostic Systems  

 

Subject:  CANCELLATION OF CALL FOR TENDER PROCESS 

 

Dear Domestic Agencies and Nominated Companies, 

 

We hereby inform you that IO has decided to cancel the above-mentioned procurement process due 

to newly identified needs to update and modify some of the relevant expertise required for the project.  

 

We will soon issue a new Call for Nomination with the modified technical summary under a new 

reference number. 
 

Thank you for your kind understanding and continued support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Daphné CROWTHER 

Section Leader 

Engineering, Science, Operation and Corporate Section 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact: Lijun LIU –Procurement & Contracts Division       Tel. +33 4 42 17 31 71       Email– lijun.liu@iter.org 
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